

Daventry Rd, Southam, Warwickshire. CV47 1PS Tel: (01926) 812512 Fax: (01926) 812521 www.st-marys-southam.warwickshire.sch.uk

20 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

KEY WORKER FAMILIES

Further to our previous letter and government identification of key workers. Please click on link for clarity: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision

Please could parents confirm with your employer if unsure and let the school know by 1pm TODAY if your child is eligible for a school place preferably by email admin3505@welearn365.com

If the non key partner is at home, children need to stay home wherever possible which is safest for them; we must not lose sight of the government's advice regarding social distancing.

Only if you have nobody at home should you send your child to school, as we have limited care/teaching capacity.

Furthermore, we would ask all key workers to present certificates from their employer identifying them as key workers on Monday. Please be aware that our school will have a limited teaching capacity by Monday.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation during these difficult circumstances.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Jane Price







